
Faith Preschool News
A note from the Director………May

To Parents………

What a wonderful year this has been!

I feel so blessed to be working at such a school with 
talented and dedicated teachers and the best 
students!!

I would like to thank all the parents for all your 
support throughout the year!! Your involvement has 
contributed to the success of our students . Thank 
you very much for all that you do, day after day, 
year after year!! 

I would like to thank our Preschool Board Parent 
Representatives, Erin Luecking and Rebecca 
Nagotha, for all your hard work this school year. 

For those returning families, you will be receiving a 
packet in August regarding next school year!!

Dates to Remember-

May  8- Family Picnic for all classes at Cabin 
John Park

Rain date- May 15th

May 22- Last day of school for the two year old 
class.

May 23- Last day of school for the three and 
four year old classes.


